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From: Gordon and Cherie Crawford

Sent: October 27, 2020 6:22 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No.39, 2020 Bylaw No.
14225

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Gordon Crawford
#309 4035 Norland Rez Ref # e -/3

Burnaby, V5G 4T7 :
Bylaw # /¥X25

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® S2
Get Outlook for Android

From: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 1:05:05 PM

To: Gordon and Cherie Crawford <gordonandcherie @hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No.39, 2020 Bylaw No. 14225

Further to our initial email, please email back with your full residential address for our files — thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community,

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address,
submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and
will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author
specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via
any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Gordon and Cherie Crawford <gordonandcherie@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2020 7:59 PM

To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No.39, 2020 Bylaw No. 14225
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

We live in the Carl Mortensen Apartments on Noland Ave, our apartment faces onto Kincad St. and we
are against this development for the following reasons.

- there are constant drug pick-ups which we see on a daily basis from many of the residents in the
building at 3585 Norland Ave.

- numerous times in the middle of the night early hours of the morning 3 - 4 am, 6 am, in the day,
screaming, shouting and swearing which will go on for a half an hour or more.

We feel the problem that we are already dealing with will get far worse with another building.

Sincerely, Gordon Crawford

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® S2
Get Outlook for Android



